From: 
Sent: 15 June 2015 14:23
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning apps on www.cherwell.gov.uk

	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning apps (8938) 
	

	Name:
	Lee Godber
	

	Address 1:
	The New Lodge
	

	Address 2:
	Bicester Road
	

	Town:
	Launton
	

	Postcode:
	OX26 5DQ
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Ref: 15/01012/OUT I would like to object to the above planning application and raise concerns about the development. I believe this area should be maintained as green space as it provides a valuable habitat for wildlife and is enjoyed by many local residents. Given the massive scale of developments planned for elsewhere in Bicester, I see no need to agree to development to the west, encroaching close to the fantastic RAF Bicester and getting ever closer to the village of Launton. RAF Bicester seems to be developing into a fantastic heritage site that will be a significant attraction for Bicester, I feel it will severely detract from the appeal and nostalgia of the site if it begins to be surrounded by commercial and residential developments. Thanks, Lee Godber
	



